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First, let me wish all researchers and contributors to eJIR a very happy New Year 2016. This 

new year of 2016 also coincides with the publication of Assumption University-eJournal of 

Interdisciplinary Research (AU-eJIR). This brand new peer-reviewed online journal aims to 

promote original research and cultivate fruitful dialogues among academics, researchers and 

graduate students. 

 

On this auspicious occasion of the commissioning the first edition of AU-eJIR I must 

congratulate the contributors from various countries. It is quite encouraging to see that we have 

faculty, researchers and students sending their papers to us from USA to Vietnam. 

 

I wish all the success and glory to GSeL as well to the Managing Editor for undertaking this 

new venture.  
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